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PROJECT UPDATE 
 

WATERMAIN INSTALLATION ON GOREWAY DRIVE 
CITY OF BRAMPTON 

 
SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION ON GOREWAY DRIVE AND HUMBERWEST PARKWAY 

 
Starting January 19, 2018 
 
What are we doing? 
• Temporarily reducing the posted speed limit from 70 km/h to 50 km/h during watermain and 

sanitary sewer construction on Goreway Drive and Humberwest Parkway. 
• The temporary speed limit reduction will include both northbound and southbound traffic on 

Goreway Drive and Humberwest Parkway from Steeles Avenue East to Exchange Drive. 
• Reducing the posted speed limit promotes worker and motorist safety for vehicles travelling through 

dedicated construction zones and traffic control measures. 
• Once construction is complete, the posted speed limit will be reinstated to 70 km/h. 
 
Motorists 
• Please obey all posted traffic signs and the instructions of Paid Duty Police Officers when present. 
• Lane reductions and major traffic delays can be expected.  Please plan ahead or use an alternate 

route. 
• Access to connecting side streets and driveways of businesses will remain open. 
 
Who can you call? 

Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Scott Durdle 
Olena Gordiyenko 

Project Manager, Water 
Project Manager, Wastewater  

905-791-7800 ext. 5052 
905-791-7800 ext. 7843 

Aecom Canada Limited 
Aecom Canada Ltd. is the Watermain Consulting Engineer, under contract to the Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Chris Bhawanie 
Kevin Martin 

Contract Administrator 
Construction Inspector 

647-274-6773 
416-884-5360 

 

Project Updates 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• Please call any member of the project team listed above if you have any questions or special needs. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Scott Durdle 
Project Manager 
 

Cc: Councillor G. Miles 


